Sent on behalf of Drs. Heather Case, Kristi Henderson and Ashley Morgan....

Dear VMAT Volunteers:

In recognition of National Volunteer Week, please see a special message below from AVMA to all of our dedicated volunteers, including VMAT!!!

This message comes directly from AVMA's Office of the Executive Vice President (and is wholeheartedly echoed by Drs. Henderson, Morgan and myself!!! ③ (Make sure to click on the specific VMAT link on the webpage below for a special VMAT thank you!)

"It's National Volunteer Week, and we'd like to express our sincere gratitude for the time and effort you volunteer for the betterment of our profession and our association. Although this week gives us the stimulus and the opportunity to thank you, we hope that you are aware that we value your contributions every day of the year.

We've created web pages acknowledging our volunteers and we have produced a video message to all of our volunteers from Drs. DeHaven, Kornegay and Carlson. You can access the pages and the video at

http://www.avma.org/about avma/governance/volunteering/volunteering appreciation.asp.

Thank you again from the bottom of our hearts for your dedication to the AVMA and the profession.

Office of the Executive Vice President"

THANK YOU!!!!!!!!!!!!

Heather

Heather Case, DVM, MPH, Dipl. ACVPM Director, Scientific Activities Division Coordinator, Emergency Preparedness and Response **American Veterinary Medical Association** 1931 N. Meacham Road, Schaumburg, IL 60173 P:847-285-6632 M: 630 253-4494

www.avma.org